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Subject: Slow Protocol Frame Rate  
 
Approved at IEEE P1904.1 Working Group meeting, Beijing, China, 26 August 2010  
 
 
Dear Mr. Law,  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 July 2010 concerning the Slow Protocol frame 
transmission rate limitation. Per your suggestion, we have studied the revision request 
now under consideration by the IEEE 802.3 WG 
(http://www.ieee802.org/3/maint/requests/maint_1229.pdf). 
In our opinion the proposed modification would completely satisfy the concerns raised in 
our previous letter. This issue is of great interest to us, and if the IEEE 802.3 WG 
requires any further input on this topic we would be happy to supply it promptly. 
 
We would like to express our appreciation for your quick response to our request, and 
we look forward to continued cooperation between our groups. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
Glen Kramer, Chair, IEEE P1904.1 SIEPON Working Group (glen.kramer@ieee.org) 
 
 

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE P1904.1 Working Group, and does not 
necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE Communications 
Society.  
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